
Richmond Police Blotter 

June 4 – July 4 

 
June 4 

5:31 p.m. An officer investigating a parking problem on Dugway Road. 

June 6 

9:50 a.m. An officer investigated a trespassing issue on River Road. 

4:44 p.m. Suspicious activity on Blueberry Farm Road was investigated. 

4:53 p.m. Suspicious activity on Browns Court was investigated. 

6:00 p.m. Suspicious activity Bridge Street was investigated. 

6:08 p.m. An officer responded to an alarm activation on Jolina Court. 

June 7 

9:30 a.m. A loose dog was reported on Hidden Pines Circle. 

June 9 

9:45 a.m. An officer was attempting to stop a motor vehicle for a speeding violation on 
Hinesburg Road when that vehicle crashed into a residence on East Hill Road. The operator fled 
the scene. This incident is under investigation. 

1:56 p.m. An individual was trespassed from a residence on Kenyon Road. 

5:11 p.m. A fraud was reported and investigated. 

6:15 p.m. An officer responded to East Main Street for the report of livestock in the roadway. 

June 10 

1:05 p.m. A fraud was reported and investigated. 

June 13 

2:56 p.m. Officers responded to a single car motor vehicle crash on Bridge Street. 



June 14 

7:13 p.m. An abandoned vehicle was recovered on West Main Street. 

June 16 

6:06 p.m. A trespassing complaint on East Hill Road was reported and investigated. 

June 17 

1:14 p.m. Theft of property from a residence on Summers Street was investigated. 

4:55 p.m. The report of erratic operation by a motor vehicle on East Main Street was 
investigated. 

June 18 

8:48 a.m. A late reported two-car motor vehicle crash on Governor Peck Highway was 
investigated. 

June 19 

10:15 a.m. An officer investigated the report of illegal dumping on Governor Peck Highway. 

4:24 p.m. Officers investigated illegal parking on Dugway Road. 

8:14 p.m. Officers responded to a citizen dispute on East Main Street. 

June 20 

1:48 p.m. Officers responded to the report of two missing people on Cochran Road who were 
later located. 

June 22 

11:03 a.m. A welfare check was conducted on Thompson Road. 

June 23 

10:19 a.m. A welfare check was conducted on Hinesburg Road. 

2:24 p.m. An officer assisted with a traffic hazard on Kenyon Road. 

3:34 p.m. Officers responded to a citizen dispute on Summers Street. 



June 25 

5:05 p.m. An alarm activation on Pleasant Street was investigated. 

7:20 p.m. Officers responded to a juvenile problem on Summer Street. 

June 27 

4:20 p.m. Suspicious activity on Dugway Road was investigated. 

June 29 

5:09 p.m. A motor vehicle complaint on East Hill Road was investigated. 

June 30 

3:58 p.m. An officer investigated the report of damage to a motor vehicle. 

July 1 

7:18 a.m. An alarm activation on Farr Road was investigated. 

9:06 a.m. An officer investigated the report of theft of property on Christmas Hill Road. 

9:44 a.m. An alarm activation on Dugway Road was investigated. 

July 2 

2:58 p.m. An officer investigated suspicious activity reported on Besaw Road. 

10:06 p.m. An officer investigated suspicious activity reported on Southview Drive. 

July 4 

3:15 p.m. A parking problem on Dugway Road was investigated. 

4:22 p.m. A parking problem on Cochran Road was investigated. 

8:15 p.m. Officers responded to a domestic dispute on Esplanade Street. 
 

 


